

Dear parents/carers,

Meet the Teacher/staff meetings

We should like to invite you to meet all the adults who work with your child/ren. These meetings will be held on the following days:

- Wednesday 22nd October for Reception
- Thursday 23rd October for Year 2/Year 3
- Friday 24th October for Year 1

All meetings will start at 9.10am and will last for half an hour and take place in a classroom.

We shall explain the timetable, the curriculum, swimming or PE, homework, reading expectations and how you can help your child/ren at home.

If you are unable to attend, we can arrange another time with you.

Yours faithfully,

Janet Baker Assistant Principal Reba Begum

Reception manager